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January 11, 2011
The Honorable Joe Wilson

Chairman House Military Personnel Subcommittee

2229 Rayburn Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2455

Dear Chairman Wilson:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation, H.R. 186, to expand eligibility for concurrent receipt to include service members retired under chapter 61.


FRA supports legislation authorizing the immediate payment of concurrent receipt of full military retired pay and veterans’ disability compensation for all disabled retiree, and this legislation is a significant step toward achieving that goal.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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